
From: Lynn Boettger
To: vchristensen@reviewboard.ca
Cc: "Zabey Nevitt"; Scott.Stewart@aandc.gc.ca; Robert.Jenkins@aandc.gc.ca; Adrian.Paradis@aandc.gc.ca;

permits@mvlwb.com; "Tyree Mullaney"
Subject: re: MV2012L8-0010 - Type B WL Application (AANDC-CARD) Roaster Deconstruction and Undergournd

Stabilization - MVEIRB Response
Date: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 11:35:31 AM
Attachments: MV2012L8-0010 - WL Application to MVEIRB.PDF
Importance: High

Hello Vern –
 
Please see the attached letter from our ED.
 
Thank you & Happy New Year!
 
Lynn
 
Lynn Boettger
Regulatory Officer
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board
7th Floor, 4922 48th St. | PO Box 2130 | Yellowknife, NT | Canada | X1A 2P6
ph 867.766.7461 |  fax  867.873.6610
lboettger@mvlwb.com | www.mvlwb.com
Please note:  All correspondence to the Board, including emails, letters, faxes, and attachments are
public documents and may be  posted to the Public Registry.
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January 2, 2013 File: MV2012L8-0010 
 
Mr. Vern Christensen 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
200 Scotia Centre, Box 938, 5102-50th Ave  
YELLOWKNIFE, NT  X1A 2N7 Email: vchristensen@reviewboard.ca 
 
Dear Mr. Christensen: 
 
Type B Water Licence Application – Roaster Complex Deconstruction and 
Underground Stabilization, Giant Mine, NT 
 
The Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (MVLWB or the Board) received an 
application for a Type B Water Licence (WL) on December 19, 2012 from Aboriginal 
Affairs and Northern Development Canada-Contaminants and Remediation 
Directorate (AANDC-CARD).  This WL application is for the deconstruction of the 
roaster complex and stabilization of the underground at Giant Mine, NT.  To access 
the WL application on our website, please go to www.mvlwb.com under “Items for 
Review”, AANDC-CARD.   
 
These activities are part of environmental assessment EA0809-001 which is 
currently not complete.  The Applicant has requested that the Board, in accordance 
with section 119(b) of the Mackenzie Valley Resource Management Act (MVRMA), 
proceed to the licensing phase for these two activities.  The Board is seeking any 
comment that the Review Board may have on this request.  Please submit your 
comments to Board staff by February 15, 2012 at or before 5 p.m.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at (867) 766-7457 or 
email zabey@mvlwb.com, or Regulatory Officer Lynn Boettger at (867) 766-7461 or 
email lboettger@mvlwb.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 


 
 
Zabey Nevitt 
Executive Director 
 
Copied to:   Scott Stewart, South Mackenzie District, AANDC  


Robert Jenkins, Water Resources, AANDC 
Adrian Paradis, AANDC-CARD 
Lynn Boettger, MVLWB 
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